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Good morning brothers and sisters! 

 

I hope everyone is having a great week so far. 

 

This is a reminder for our Evening Service this Sunday, June 3rd at 5pm. As usual, there will be a potluck 

dinner afterwards so we ask that families bring dishes according to the organizations below: 

 

Families with last names A-K: main dish 

 

Families with last names L-R: side dish 

 

Families with last names: S-Z: desserts 

 

Belvedere staff will prepare the rice, kimchi, utensils, and drinks. 

 

In addition, this Sunday I will be giving the sermon at Peekskill Christian Center at 12pm and I would 

like to encourage those who can to attend this event. The address is 200 Washington Street, Peekskill NY 

10566. Hope to see you there! 

 

We thank you for all of your continuous love and support. Have a wonderful rest of the week! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


